
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Attendees: 
Dr. Jeffrey Cornelius (Vice-president), Mr. Ethan Dempsey, Mr. Maurice Elmore Jr. (Proxy for Mr. Bishop 
Alexander), Ms. Cala Flippo (President), Ms. Vickie Green, Dr. Tom Lukowicz, Mr. Doug McClain, Ms. Lele 
McCrary, Dr. Dhrumil Patel, Mr. Ron Patterson, and Dr. Rachel Winston. 
Ms. Cala Flippo presided.  
 
Call of Meeting to Order  
Ms. Cala Flippo called the meeting to order at 3:33 p.m. and welcomed attendees. 
 
Discussion 
Mr. Ron Patterson provided the committee with an understanding of two proposals.  The first proposal 
related to the adoption and support of revisions of the charge of the MAC in relation to the President’s 
Diversity Award.  Mr. Ron Patterson suggested the importance of sharing the oversight of the President’s 
Diversity Award with the MAC along with the location of where to find information relating to the award.  
Mr. Patterson shared that we currently have seven 


